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New KDOR Affidavit of Correction Form 
September 2016 
 
The Kansas Department of Revenue (KDOR) has developed a new form titled “Affidavit of 
Correction, TR-292” which they are requiring customers to utilize anytime they are applying 
for a correction of a vehicles assignment or odometer whether that be at Kansas Vehicle Title 
Services Co, KDOR, or County Treasurers Offices. This form replaces any Affidavit of 
Correction form you may have been using. 
 
This form must be utilized for all Title Correction Applications beginning November 14, 2016. 
You can find this form on the Division of Vehicles website, here. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 
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http://www.ksrevenue.org/pdf/tr292.pdf

